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Frosties 
Friezland Primary School’s Before and After School Club (BASC) 

 

Dear Friezland Family, 
 
Please take the time to read the Frosties information booklet and familiarise yourself with our BASC policy and 
procedures. 
 
Friezland’s BASC, Frosties, is a very popular area of school life and offers wrap-around care for pupils before 
and after the school day during term-time. All children must be registered before they can use the club.  
 
Please click HERE to complete the registration form in advance of September 2023. An annual registration fee 
of £5 is charged on your child’s first attendance at Frosties. 
 
Whilst our service is flexible and can accommodate most unexpected late bookings, we require as many sessions 
as possible to be booked in advance. This should be done by completing a booking form and returning it to 
school. Booking forms are available to download from our school website and if required, paper copies can be 
collected when dropping off or picking up your child(ren). 
 
Payment for Frosties is to be made in advance of the service being used: weekly, monthly or half termly via your 
school Eduspot account. Childcare voucher payments are also accepted and can be set-up by contacting our 
school office. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child into Frosties during 2023-24. 
 
The Frosties Team. 
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